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Theme of the week:

National Apprenticeships Week



Mentor Time this week

Day Mentor Time

Monday Year 7 Assembly – Wurlitzer

Year 8-11 bulletin

Tuesday Year 7 Bulletin

Year 8 Assembly - Apprenticeships

Year 9+10 standards and expectations

Year 11 Intervention

Wednesday Year 7+8 Employability

Year 9+10 Assembly with ASK Apprenticeships

Year 11 intervention

Thursday Year 7 Standards and expectations

Year 8 Assembly - Apprenticeships

Year 9+10 Employability NSPCC Number

Year 11 intervention

Friday Year 7-10 virtual assembly

Year 11 intervention



Spring Concert
Congratulations to all our students who participated in the Spring Concert.

After a long absence, it was brilliant to have students back on stage dazzling our families with their talent. We received so much 

amazing feedback about the event and how wonderfully you presented yourselves and entertained. 

We are so PROUD of you all!

A big thank you to the backstage help from our Year 11 music students and to James, George and Connor for their 

Student Leader front of house support.

"Wow! This was so brilliant. Well done everyone"

"It was a superb evening: you all worked so hard to make this 

happen. Thank you, to staff and students alike"



Sony Competition winner and 

runners up announced!

Well done to Eleanor in Year 7 who won 

the competition with this thoughtful and 

stunning photo.

Pro Photographer Tom Oldham said: 
A mindful abstract of frozen moisture 
on a window. I liked it immediately 
and thought it a very creative 
approach to documenting a winter 
scene, and caught in perfect light 
too. Congrats!



Tom Oldham: Second place to Violet (Year 9) for this leaf detail. It 
feels like a microcosm of nature’s entirety right here, caught 
sensitively in macro. Very well observed indeed.

Third place to Violet 
again for this brilliant 
POV at the beach - a 
tough location to which 
to provide a fresh 
perspective. This low 
angle really caught my 
eye and forced me look 
twice which is always a 
very positive thing!



Tom Oldham: A beautifully composed and powerful image from Adara (Year 7) deserves an honourable mention I 
think for their large scale appreciation of this mountainous landscape.

Thank you and well done from Sony, Tom and the Art department to everyone that took part. It has been fantastic 

to see your creativity through photography and we have enjoyed looking at everyone’s submissions. We were very 

proud to show off your work to the pros!



Rye College Bake Off 



Romney Tweed Workshop

Thursday 8th March

Y10 Art Students

 P1 - 10A Art – Mr Evans – Members of this class are to 

come to rm 38 for period 1 Thursday.

 P2 - 10C Art – Miss Charlton-Matthews - Normal lesson.



Rail Safety

 Before Christmas we had assemblies about rail safety

 Students were warned about the dangers of going on to the tracks and 
behaving recklessly around railways

 We have had reports about students playing on the tracks, which can 
have fatal consequences

 If we find out which students are doing this, they will be reported to the 
Police

 Please behave responsibly around the railway



Non Uniform Day- Thursday 8th February









Youth Cabinet

 If you have decided you would like to run for 

election, please see Mrs Starkey on Tuesday, 

break 1 in her office

 If you would like to join an online meeting on 

6th February to find out more information 

then see Mrs Starkey or email:

 participation.team@eastsussex.gov.uk

mailto:participation.team@eastsussex.gov.uk


Free Table Tennis 

during half term



Equipment sanctions

 No pen = 30 minute detention -

this is NOT removable if you 

bring a pen the next day!

 Incomplete set of equipment – 3 

strikes in one week = 30 

minute detention



Arriving to school

Students are not permitted to enter school via 
main reception in the morning unless agreed by 
Miss Carpenter.

Students should enter College via the back 
gate next to Rye Sports Centre - gates open at 
8:00am.

If students are being dropped by car, they 
should be dropped off in the leisure centre 
car park not the College car park.





Corridor behaviour

 Please travel around the school in a calm 
manner

 Remember there may be meetings going on, 
and in the admin corridor people are trying 
to work

 During breaktimes you should be outside

 It is not permitted to run around the 
buildings at any time – this is to ensure the 
safety of others

 Any students reported doing this will 
receive a detention
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